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Mr Seeney 
All Queenslanders have the right to protest decisions made by government if they
think that those decisions are unfair or unjust. This is how a democracy works.
To introduce laws that limits peoples right to object is not only unfair and unjust
it is also undemocratic. People living in dictatorships have no rights, their voice is
unheard, they can't protest for fear of reprisals - I believe we are still living in a
democracy. Please do not introduce laws that take away peoples rights and
freedom to protest otherwise we may as well have Robert Mugabe as premier 
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